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Consider Submitting an Abstract to JCEP ELC 
Julie Garden-Robinson (ND), Immediate Past President 

 Let’s have our organization represented at JCEP ELC! 

That stands for the Joint Commission of Extension Professionals 

Extension Leadership Conference. All members of NEAFCS are also 

members of 

JCEP.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

The JCEP Extension Leadership Conference will be held Feb. 19-20 in 

Savannah, GA. The abstract submissions are due Friday, Oct. 11. 

Submitters will be notified by Nov. 5 whether their abstract was selected. 

Conference registration opens Nov. 6.   

See www.jcep.org/elc for details. 
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